
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE:        

CONTACT: BLAINE COUNTY ELECTION BOARD, 580-623-5518 

 

Do to the Covid 19 outbreak the Manor will not let us have voting at their facility 
for the June 30, 2020 Primary Election. The polling place in Hydro has been moved 
to the Hydro High School Lobby at 407 E. 7th.  

 


